From: noreply@oshawa.ca On Behalf Of Virginia Roach Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 7:49 AM To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca>

Subject: Scooters

I felt that the request that Brian Nicolson has submitted regarding scooters should be considered

From: noreply@oshawa.ca On Behalf Of chris mccloskey

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 7:17 PM To: clerks <a href="mailto:clerks@oshawa.ca">clerks@oshawa.ca</a>

Subject: scooters

I fully support scooter owners being charged for City Staff time picking them up from all over the place. Should have been charged from the start, they are a nuisance.